Statement made by Minister Dacic concerning the clashes at the Horgos border crossing
Wednesday, 16 September 2015.

“Hungary forwarded a Note to Serbia requesting prevention of armed migrants from crossing
the state border at Horgos.

Serbia will present a Note to Hungary calling on the authorities of that country to prevent
reoccurrence of today’s firing of tear gas cartridges at Serbia’s territory.

The Interior Ministers of the two countries are having intensive communication in order to
resolve the current situation at Horgos”.




